
The proposed plan by the city is not acceptable. Proment had 
submitted their.plan for the development of the Pointe Nord years 
ago, which the city had then accepted. Proment's plan is more 
aesthtically pleasing, has more green space and was formulated 
after consulting with many architects, urban planners and 
designers. It also gives breathing room on the ground around the 
REM station. 
 
I am against changing the Proment plan for the city plan. 
 
Sévilla Dorotea 
 


